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June 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
The Music Box has been delivering high quality music lessons to pupils at school across the East Riding 
and Hull for 15 years. Both parents and their children attest to the quality of the lessons and their 
enjoyment in learning a musical instrument. We pride ourselves on offering a bespoke package that 
includes not only face to face tuition, but also a Google Classroom which parents can access to see what 
their children have been learning and to help support their child practice at home.  
 
In September due to some of our musicians in Year 6 leaving to go to secondary school we will have some 
limited slots available on the timetable to take on some new students. 
 
We offer a variety of instrumental tuition at Elloughton Primary which includes both private and group 
lessons. Currently we teach guitar/ukulele, keyboard/piano and also musicianship for our younger learners. 
Musicianship gives the children the opportunity to explore music and various instruments in order to give 
them the confidence to decide which instrument they would like to learn. Lesson fees start from £34 a 
month for group tuition paid via a monthly direct debit. Private tuition is available on request and can be 
discussed on an individual basis. There is also a £25 starter fee which covers the cost of printed resources 
for the academic year and includes a branded, waterproof Music Box book bag for pupils to store their 
materials in neatly. 
 
If you are interested in more information about music lessons, please complete the Google Form by clicking 
on the image below or alternatively scan the QR code. This does not commit you to a contract but allows us 
to contact you with further information. We will be in touch over the summer period when we have had a 
chance to look at groups and availability.  

 

 
In the meantime if you have any questions about The Music Box and our instrumental provision please do 
not hesitate to contact us in the office using the email: office@themusicboxclasses.co.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 

Miriam Duncan  
 
Director  
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